
 

 

 

Enable 360 children with disabilities in Armenia. 
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Reflecting on Progress: Hope and Inclusion in Action 
As we reflect on the past months, the unwavering generosity of our donors has been a 
beacon of hope for children with disabilities in Tavush Marz of Armenia. Together, we’ve 
created opportunities for these incredible children to discover their potential, embrace 
their abilities, and take confident steps toward inclusion in their communities. 
  



A SEASON OF PROGRESS: SIGNIFICANT MILESTONES OF OCTOBER TO DECEMBER 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Rehabilitation for 360 Children: Our centers in Tavush Marz have provided life-changing 

therapies, including physical rehabilitation, speech therapy, art therapy, and psychological counseling. 
These services empower children with disabilities to overcome barriers and develop essential life skills. 

Stories of Transformation: Families report that their children are more active, happier, and 

thriving. One parent shared: “For the first time, my daughter smiled while painting in art therapy. I never 
thought I’d see her so joyful.” 
Inclusive Growth: Our children have transitioned from isolation to attending mainstream schools, 

making friends, and participating in sports and cultural activities. 

The Challenge We Face 
Despite this progress, the future of our project is uncertain. Funding shortages threaten 
to pause these vital services, leaving hundreds of children without the support they 
desperately need. This is a critical moment, and we need your help to ensure these 
children continue to receive life-changing care. 
How You Can Make a Difference 

Donate Today: Every contribution, no matter how small, directly supports therapies, 
education, and essential services for these children. A $50 donation provides a month 
of therapy for a child, giving them the chance to grow and thrive. 
Share: Please help us raise awareness about our project by sharing it with your 
networks. Together, we can amplify the impact and continue supporting children with 
disabilities in Armenia.  

Your compassion can keep the doors of our rehabilitation centers open. Your generosity 
can ensure these children continue their journey toward independence and dignity. 
Together, we can rewrite their futures. 
Thank you for being an essential part of this mission. Let’s make 2025 a year of boundless 
possibilities for every child with a disability in Armenia. 

Donate today and make a lasting difference! 


